Much Wenlock & Cressage Medical Practice

Practic® NEWS .o

SMS TEXT MESSAGING SERVICES & PATIENT CONSENT

Would you like to be included in the following service?
e SMS Text Messages to your mobile phone

We have the facility to use the above service to contact you. Texts

may be used to notify you of:

. Appointment reminders
Notification of cancellations or changes to your appointments
. National health campaign information including flu clinic
information
Practice closure due to unforeseen circumstances

Other notifications the Practice deem necessary to your health

care provision.
. Information in relation to blood test results

If you would like the Practice to contact you by text message

please make sure we have your up-to-date Mobile Phone number and
that we have received your consent by either: speaking with a member
of our Reception Team or Clinical Team when you next visit the Practice
or complete the SMS text message consent form available on the

Practice website: www.muchwenlockandcressagemp.co.uk.
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Exciting Announcement

e-Consult Coming soon!!

We are excited to announce that we will soon be launching e-Consult for

our patients.

The service will be available via the Practice website and will allow our
patients to access safe and efficient advice for health conditions as well
as consult with a GP at the Practice at your convenience, on any device
and at any time of day. Visit muchwenlockandcressagemp.co.uk for more

information.

BANK HOLIDAY PRACTICE

CLOSURE DATE

MUCH WENLOCK AND
CRESSAGE MEDICAL
PRACTICE WILL BE
CLOSED FOR THE BANK
HOLIDAY ON:

MONDAY 26 AUGUST
2019

SHOULD YOU NEED
URGENT HEALTH CARE
DURING THIS TIME,
PLEASE CONTACT 111

Do you Love Reading?
Be part of a bigger story and join our Shared
Reading Group.

Shared Reading Groups are a place to relax,
make new friends and share stories. Just drop
in and enjoy listening to a great story or
poem — no pressure to talk or read.

Come along to our next Shared Reading
Group on:

Saturday 3 August
&
Saturday 31 August

10.30to 12 Noon

At: Cressage Medical Practice (refreshments
will be provided)

Places are free and everyone is welcome but
there are limited places so do book ahead by
emailing muchwenlockmp@nhs.net
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